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Notice of Correction to Ambulance Mileage Reimbursement 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) is making a correction to the reimbursement for 
emergency ambulance mileage, effective April 14, 2023.   
 
Blue Cross has identified a defect in the mileage reimbursement for code A0425 which incorrectly rounded the 
submitted fractional mileage up to the nearest whole number, resulting in an overpayment. Blue Cross is 
correcting this defect to align with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) processing rule for 
Ambulance Services. 
 
 
Products Impacted 
Medicare Advantage 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 


